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Adjustment of the price structure due to current market developments 
 
Dear business partner, 
 
We appreciate the trust you have placed in our company as your reliable partner for MR® Chemie NDT products. 
In our constant efforts to provide you with high quality products and excellent service, we are regularly faced 
with the challenge of reacting to changes in our economic environment. 
 
Due to current developments in the global markets, we are confronted with significant cost increases. In 
particular, the prices for energy and labor costs as well as increased transport and logistics costs have a direct 
impact on our production costs. 
 
In order to continue to guarantee the quality and availability of the products you need, we have to make a 
moderate price adjustment. From the delivery date 01.07.2024, the prices for our chemical products will be 
increased by 1.8%. This adjustment is necessary to compensate the increased costs in the above-mentioned 
topics. 
 
We understand that any price adjustment must be carefully considered and would like to assure you that this 
decision has been made in the context of a comprehensive market analysis and cost assessment. Our aim is to 
minimize the impact on your business while ensuring that you continue to receive the product quality you are 
used to. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact your sales representative or our customer service team if you have any further 
questions about this price adjustment or require additional information. We are here to answer any of your 
enquiries and make the transition as smooth as possible. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
Carsten Renzing (CEO)     
 


